
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To: Greg J. Davies, Director  
 
From: Jeremy K. Cawley, P.E. 
 
Through: Dax J. Blake, P.E. 
 
Date: 6/5/15 
 
RE: Recommendation for Upper Scioto West Air Quality Improvements,  

SA-005853, CIP 650495-100001 
 
 
 
SA-005853 opened on June 3, 2015 and two (2) bids were received. After review of the 
proposal information the Division of Sewerage and Drainage recommends an award be made to 
the lowest, responsible and responsive bidder The Righter Company in the total amount of 
$2,361,600.00. 
 
The bids were as follows: 
 
The Righter Company = $2,361,600.00 
 
George J. Igel Company = $2,977,200.00 
 
 
Please have the Fiscal Section prepare the necessary documents to execute the contract. 
Should you have any questions I can be contacted at (614) 645-6795. 
 
 


